
 Breakfast Club will be free of charge and 

available to all children from September 

2021! 

Healthy breakfast foods such as cereal, bagels 

and fruit will be available each day from 

8:00am (Cereal will be packed away by 8:20) 

to fuel children with energy for the school 

day. 

 Breakfast Club will take place in the 

classrooms, no booking is required. 


